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MEMORANDUM

TO: City of Pompano Beach Commission
FROM: Russell Ketchem, Director of Solid Waste Servi
COPY: Greg Harrison, City Manager

SUBJECT: Beach Raker Contract

DATE: 10 March 2022

The Solid Waste Services department is proposing executing a short term contract
with Beach Raker, LLC. for beach cleaning services. This is a short term contract
(1-year) which will allow the City to complete the RFP process for beach cleaning
services.

Beach Raker has been the City’s beach cleaning service provider for many years
and is the current contract holder. Note: Current contract due to expire at the end
of March 2022.



